
CHANGES IN FINNAIR FLIGHTS TO

ASIA AND RUSSIA

Due to the closure of Russian airspace, Finnair is making

changes to its flights to Asian destinations and Russia.
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Due to the closure of Russian airspace, we are making changes

to our flights to Asian destinations and Russia.

We will continue our flights to Tokyo starting 09 March,

Shanghai starting 10 March and Seoul starting 12 March

avoiding the Russian airspace. We also continue flights to

Bangkok, Phuket, Delhi and Singapore using a longer route

going around Russia.

We have cancelled all flights to Russia until 28 May 2022. Also,

Seoul flights AY41/42 on 9/10 March and 11/12 March are

cancelled. In addition, flights to Osaka and Hongkong will be

cancelled until 30 April 2022.

Safety is always our first priority. We are following the situation

closely and will update any new information on this page. We
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are very sorry for any inconvenience the changes may cause

you.
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